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Report of the Chief Executive 
 

HS2 UPDATE  
 
 
 

1. Purpose of report 

 

To update the Committee on progress on HS2 and related Growth Strategy 
issues.  

 

2. Background 
 

Updates on the Growth Strategy work were reported to the January Jobs and 
Economy Committee. Since this time, further work has been undertaken on 
establishing a ‘delivery body’ to progress the Growth Strategy work.  

 
 

3. Details 
 

The details are included in the appendix to this report. There are different 
models and early work indicates that a public/private sector partnership may be 
a model worth exploring. Broxtowe would be fully engaged in any proposals 
and the delivery body is intended to support the delivery of the Growth 
Strategy.   

 
 

4. Financial implications 
 
The cost to Broxtowe can be met within existing budgets.  
 

 

Recommendation 
 
The Committee is asked to NOTE the HS2 update. 

 
Background papers 
Nil 


